
 

 

 
 
 
 

REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 
 
To:  Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
From:  Grant Yates, City Manager 
 
Prepared By: Catherine Eakins, Administrative Assistant 

 
Date:  September 10, 2019 
 
Subject: Amendment No. 1 Agreement for Contract Services to Hemet Fence 

Corporation – Canyon Hills Park Upgrades, CIP # Z40024 
 
Recommendation 
 
Approve Amendment No. 1 to the agreement with Hemet Fence Corporation in the additional 
amount of $37,390 for a not to exceed contract amount of $81,290 plus a 20% contingency 
adjustment for quantities installed and authorize the City Manager to execute the agreement in 
such final form as approved by the City Attorney. 

Background 

  
On June 11, 2019 Hemet Fence Corporation was awarded the fencing contract for the Canyon 
Hills Park Upgrades to improve the overall appeal of the park by making it aesthetically pleasing 
to the public. Projects identified: expand dog park to accommodate, dugout expansion with ADA 
access, replacement of damaged fencing near the splashpad and baseball outfield, and fencing 
added to the rear of the property to discourage trespassing after hours. 

 
Discussion 
 
Staff has obtained two additional quotes from Hemet Fence to complete the project at Canyon 
Hills Community park: 1) for the install of 420’ of fencing along the north-west corner of the park 
near the basketball court, from the existing fence line along the hillside to discourage 
trespassing on to private property, and 2)  replace the current deteriorating outfield fencing 
around baseball fields. 
 
Fiscal Impact 
 
Funds are available for this project in the FY19-20 CIP # Z40024 Canyon Hill Park Upgrades 
budget. 
 
Exhibits 
 
A - Agreement 
B -  Hemet Fence Proposal 
C – Original Agreement 


